Jenkins Early Childhood Learning Center

2021-2022
Effective 7/5/2021

Year-Round Full-Day Program Tuition Fees

This program is a year-round full-day program, open Monday-Friday, 7am - 6pm, 52 weeks a year. You may
schedule up to ten hours of care per day. This program is available for staff and non-staff children.

RATES
Weekly rate Weekly rate * Weekly rate Daily rate
Age Group 5 days 3 days 2 days Drop-ins
T, W, Th M, F (based on availability)
6 weeks - 36 months $345.00 $248.40 $165.60 $82.80
36 months - 5 years $295.00 $212.40 $141.60 $70.80
(and potty trained)

Payments: Payments are due every two weeks on Thursday before the upcoming two week period. The first payment
for care starting 7/5/2021 is due July 1, 2021.

Jenkins Closures: Jenkins will be closed on the following holidays (*only if the holiday falls on a weekday): Fourth of

July*, Labor Day; Thanksgiving Day, Day after Thanksgiving, Christmas Eve*, Christmas Day*, New Years Eve*, New

Years Day*, Memorial Day. Jenkins will also be closed for staff professional development and building maintenance on
the Thursday and Friday before Labor Day weekend.

Waiver of tuition for Christmas—New Years: Jenkins will be open the week between Christmas and New Years.
However, families who notify Jenkins during annual re-enroliment that they will be gone between Christmas and New
Years will not be charged for that week.

School-Year Full-Day Program Tuition Fees

This program was developed to align with the Dexter Community Schools student/teacher calendar. The
calendar will be published annually and includes approximately 186 days. This program is available for staff
and non-staff children. The program operates 7:30 am - 4:15 pm.

RATES
Semi-monthly Daily rate Daily rate
Age Group 19 payments (computation reference) Drop-ins
(based on availability)
6 weeks - 36 months $675.47 $69.00 $82.80
36 months - 5 years $577.58 $59.00 $70.80
(and potty trained)

Payments: Payments for the School-Year program are due on the 15th and 31st every month from 8/31 thru 5/31.

Please anticipate a 2% annual increase in program tuition fees.



